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Important Dates: 

8/5 Mon. Bwana Iguana 10:00 $6.00 

8/12 Mon. BKCCC CLOSED Victory Day  

8/22 Last day of water play 

8/23 Fri. Professional Development 

 BKCCC CLOSED 

8/27 Tue. LaPerche First Day of School 

9/2 Mon. BKCCC CLOSED Labor Day  

9/3-7 Transition Week 

Transition Week 

The week of 9/3-7 is Breezy’s transition 

week. We will sadly be saying goodbye to our 

friends who are moving on, and welcoming 

some new friends. We will be sending out no-

tices to the families whose child will be tran-

sitioning to the next group. If you have any 

questions please see Julia or April. 

Updated Immunizations 

If your child has been to their annual 

visit at the doctor, please be sure to   

provide a copy of their updated Immun-

izations. 
Save the Date  

Fall pictures are Wednesday, 

September 25th and Thursday, 

September 26th at 9:00am by 

Gene Hutnak Photography. 

Book Orders  

Book orders will start once again in Septem-

ber. Scholastics Web address: scholas-

tic.com/book clubs Class Activation Code: 

GW6QV (stickers located above sign in 

stand).  
Reminders: 

 Sunscreen- Please be sure to apply sun-

screen to your child in the morning. We 

are noticing many children coming in 

without any on. We reapply in the after-

noon.  

 Please wash all quiet time belongings the 

last day your child is here each week. 

 Water Bottles: Please be sure to pack a 

refillable water bottle for your child every 

day. (Please label the water bot-

tle). Teachers will refill the water bottle 

throughout the day. In keeping with 

Breezy Knoll’s green initiatives, we are at-

tempting to cut down on waste. With each 

child using a refillable water bottle rather 

than several plastic water bottles a day, 

we will greatly reduce the amount of trash 

we create. 

Thank you! 

If you have gently used children’s cos-

tumes that your child has outgrown 

please feel free to donate them to Breezy 

for our dramatic play centers. The chil-

dren love to dress up! 

Fall Reminder  

We are now planning for the fall. If you 

need to change your child’s schedule in 

any way, i.e. add/drop/change a day, 

please see Julia or April. We have very 

limited flexibility to add and/or change 

days. Please get back to us as soon as 

possible. 

Miss Alexa and Miss Meghan are back 

off to college in the fall. We want to wish 

them all the best and can’t wait for them 

to return to Breezy Knoll next summer! 


